
 

 

Memo 
 
TO:  Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee  
 
FROM:  City of Langford  
 
DATE:  2024-12-18 
 
SUBJECT: Recruitment Update – Citizen Representative  

 

The City of Langford undertook a recruitment campaign from October 9-23rd 2024 in search of a citizen representative to 
replace the Corporate Officer as a voting member on the Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee. 
 
 At its meeting held November 4, 2024, Langford Council selected Belinda Jickling as the City of Langford representative 
on the Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee. Ms. Jickling’s appointment will begin in 2025.  
 
November 4, 2024, In-Camera Council Meeting Resolution:  
 
THAT Council appoint Belinda Jickling to the Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee for a term ending on 
December 31, 2026; 
AND 
THAT Council direct staff to send notification of the City of Langford’s citizen representative appointment to the Capital 
West Accessibility Advisory Committee. 
 
 The City is looking forward to Belinda Jickling joining the Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee and 
representing the City of Langford in this capacity. 
 


